
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 29, 2009 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
In July of 2009 Hydranautics - a Nitto Denko Company will be making a 
business software upgrade to Oracle/JD Edwards. This allows Hydranautics 
to continue to offer a best-in-class customer experience while providing a 
solid platform to support the growth of our company in the dynamic water 
treatment industry. 
 
You may notice that our business documents, including order 
acknowledgments and invoices, have a new look – please let us know if you 
have any questions.  
 
With sincere appreciation for your business, 
 
 

 
 
Brett Andrews 
President and Chief Operating Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 


